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4 March 2025 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

INTEGRA® Updated Personal Declaration Form  

 
 

Further to our notice sent on 19 February 2025, we would like to clarify that the Bermuda Monetary 

Authority (Authority or BMA) will not accept any PD forms dated 3 March 2025 or later which 

are not on the updated PD, which includes the BMA logo. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail integra@bma.bm or corporateauthorisations@bma.bm.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Corporate Authorisations Team  

The Bermuda Monetary Authority 
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